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Dear Sir,

Reference

assn(S) Motorship “SHAKTI"

|

With reference to your letters of the 21st June
and 2nd July in which you request to be informed of the
proportion of steel tested by the Society's Surveyors
and also how much of the prefabricated steel was check
tested.

It is regretted that the delay in replying to your
letters is partly due to my being absent from Italy on
official duty but the matter is now being investigated
by the Naples Surveyors from records there and a reply
witl be sent to you as soon as possible.

' Yours faithfully,
The Secretary,
London
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